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Return-Path: <J.Sadlak@cepes.ro>

From: Jan Sadlak <J.Sadlak@cepes.ro>

To: "cenintafi@ccs.sut.ac.th™ <cenintafi@ccs.sut.ac.th>
Subject: UNESCO-CEPES Indicators Project

Date: Tue, 20 Jun 2000 15:50:08 +0300

Prof.. Dr. Ruben C.Umaly
Director

CIA Public Relations

Dear Prof.. Umaly,

Thank you very much for your e-mail and the name of contact person for our
indicators project.

I am looking forward to our next meeting... and why not in Salzburg.
Best regards,
Jan Sadlak

Dr. Jan Sadlak
Director
UNESCO-CEPES
39, Stirbei Voda

R - 70732 Bucharest
Tel: 40-1/315 99 56
Fax: 40-1/312 35 67
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To: cepes@cepes.ro

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintafi@ccs.sut.ac.th>
Subject: INDICATORS FOR MONITORING

0t

Bee:

X-Attachments:

Dr. JAN SADLAK
DIRECTOR, UNESCO CEPES
39 Stirbei Voda Str.

R-70732, Bucharest, Romania

FAX: 40-1/ 312.35.67
Dear Dr. Sadlak,

Thank you very much for your letter of 6 June together with the Seminar Report which
arrived only yesterday. Yes, I also still remember well our meeting in Austria. Our University has
taken part in the Ranking System in Asia. However, in the coming issue of Asia Week, they have
decided to group universities by certain categories as it is not easy to rank them all together as one
system..

I am enclosing the name of the person responsible for that series:

MR. CESAR BACANI

ASIA WEEK LTD

34/F CITICORP CENTRE

18 WHITEFIELD ROAD
CAUSEWAY BAY, HONG KONG

EMAIL: Cesar Bacani@asiaweek.com
FAX: 852 25710916

Perhaps, you could contact him and inquire directly about the criteria they use in the
ranking. [ was told the next issue of the ASIA WEEK will contain the ranking of Technical
Universities.

With best regards.

Sincerely,
Prof.Dr.Ruben C.UMaly

Director, CIA QO@""{

{Printed for Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.s._..
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5 June, 2000

Dear Dr. Umaly,

It is quite a while since we met in Salzburg but I still keep a fine memory of our conversations. As you
recall I had mentioned, among other things, that UNESCO-CEPES has a project called “Indicators for
Monitoring Higher Education in the Twenty-first Century”.

Subject to available extra-budgetary funds, we intend to organize, in close collaboration with a selected
number of research centers, international organizations and relevant journals a meeting on /nstitutional
Level Statistical Indicators for Tertiary Education (the focus of this meeting would be a comparative
analysis and evaluation of the methodologies used in the construction of “league tables” and *“ranking
lists””). The meeting is planned for fall 2001 and to be held at the UNESCO-CEPES, Bucharest, Romania.

I am writing to you with regard the preparatory work we are doing for this meeting. In this regard I
reiterate my kind request to send us any relevant publications concerning “ranking tables” which is done
in Asia region. If I am not mistaken one of the journals which is publishing such tables is called *“Asian
Week”.

I also take this opportunity to send you some materials about UNESCO-CEPES and for additional
information I would like to invite you to visit our Homepage: http://www.cepes.ro.

Looking forward to our co-operation.

Yoyrs sincerely,

Jan Sadlak
Director of UNESCO-CEPES

Dr. Ruben C. Umaly

Association of Universities of Asia and the Pacific
Secretary-General

c/o Centre for International Affairs

111 University Avenue

Nakhon Ratchasima 30000

Thailand

Encl.



